

4th December 2017

Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) – Ethnicity statistics for the academic year 2015-2016

Dear Kehinde Oshinyemi,

Thank you for your request made under the FOIA.

You're Request

From: Kehinde Oshinyemi [mailto:request-441807-a7274084@whatdotheyknow.com]

Sent: 30 October 2017 16:10

To: University Secretary < University. Secretary @uwl.ac.uk >

Subject: Freedom of Information request - Ethnicity statistics for the academic year 2015-2016

Dear University of West London,

I am conducting a research project concerning the number of Black/African/Caribbean/Black British students in different higher education institutions across London. I would like to request from you the following information:

- 1) The percentage and number of students who enrolled at the University of West London in the academic year 2015-2016 and who identified themselves as Black (African, Caribbean or Black British) upon their enrolment.
- 2) The percentage and number of students who enrolled at the University of West London in the academic year 2015-2016 and who identified themselves as White (White British or Other) upon their enrolment.

Yours faithfully,

Kehinde Oshinyemi

Response:

The following link contains the information you have requested:

http://www.uwl.ac.uk/about-us/how-university-works/student-profile

Complaints

If you believe that the University has not dealt with your request in accordance with the FOIA, you may raise a complaint in accordance with the complaints mechanism set out in the attached link http://www.uwl.ac.uk/about-us/how-university-works/governance/public-information

Kind Regards

Ann-Marie Spittle Complaints and Appeals Administrator Directorate University of West London